
 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 
 

BID NUMBER:    RFP 21-346-OPER 
 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION:   SOLICITATION FOR LEGAL SERVICE 
 
RECEIPT AND OPENING OF PROPOSALS: 
The Housing Authority of the City of Pueblo will receive bids for Legal Service.  Due to the COVID 19 
restrictions, only mailed proposals will be accepted.  Proposals must be in the possession of the Housing 
Authority by Monday, March 1, 2021 at 3:00 p.m. Mountain Time.  Late proposals will not be accepted.  
Proposals should be sent to cheri.wilkerson@hapueblo.org or to the address below. 
 
PROPOSALS PACKAGE: 
A complete bid proposal package may be obtained from: 

Housing Authority of the City of Pueblo    
201 S. Victoria Avenue 
Pueblo, CO 81003 
Attention:  Cheri Wilkerson, Procurement/Risk Officer, 719-586-8977 
     cheri.wilkerson@hapueblo.org    
 

The Housing Authority encourages minority and resident owned businesses to participate. 
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